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Mr. Vice - President,
Thailand commends Malaysia for its continued efforts in mainstreaming SDGs and human rights principles into its development agenda, as well as its commitment in implementing and following up on accepted UPR recommendations through a systematic and inclusive approach.
Thailand recommends that Malaysia: 
1. Strengthen its UNGPs on BHR[footnoteRef:1] implementation, including by expediting the conclusion of its first BHR national action plan.        [1: 	 the United Nations Guiding Principles on Business and Human Rights] 

2. Address challenges in terms of access to birth registration procedures and birth certificates for all children to reduce statelessness. 
3. Step up efforts in protecting the rights of all migrant workers, including by ensuring due process, as well as better and timely access to justice.  

We wish Malaysia a successful review.
I thank you.
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